
 

 

Thursday 24th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in 1H 

As Ms Newby, our Assistant Head will be going on maternity leave from Friday 6th June 2025, Mr 

Thorp, our Assistant Head, will be joining Year 1 for the rest of the academic year.  

Here is a timetable for your information: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mr Thorp Ms Parsons Ms Parsons Ms Parsons Mr Thorp 

 

I would like to reassure you that the Senior Team and Year 1 Team will be supporting both 

teachers and the children in 1H over the coming weeks to ensure a smooth transition. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Ms Newby all the very best. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms N Edwards 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 


